Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

From: Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2011 2:50 PM

To: ‘bcchakra@aol.com'

Cc: Goloubow, Ron; Rob Bond

Subject: RO148 public comment period for potential case closure

B. (Chuck) Chakravartula,

| have received your correspondence dated November 18, 2011 regarding the potential case closure of the Cox Cadillac
& Buick site at 230 Bay Place, Oakland. In response to your request for additional time, we will extend the end of the
public comment period from December 5, to December 12, 2011. Therefore, please submit any comments you may
have on case closure for the 230 Bay Place site by December 12, 2011. Case files are available for review over the
Internet on the ACEH website (http://www.acgov.org/aceh/lop/ust.htm) or the State of California Water Resources
Control Board Geotracker website (http://geotracker.swrcb.ca.gov). You may submit your comments directly to me by
email at the address below.

Regards,

Jerry Wickham

Alameda County Environmental Health
1131 Harbor Bay Parkway

Alameda, CA 94502-6577

phone: 510-567-6791
jerry.wickham@acgov.org




